
From: Marjorie Gamble <emiat@bigpond.com> 
Sent: Sunday, 5 June 2022 10:54 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox <Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: DA 2021/2232 1851 Pittwater Road, Bayview

Attention: Development Assessment Panel - June 8, 2022

Attached is a letter to the Panel to clarify details of a covenant held over the site.

The letter has also been emailed to Adam Susko who is the assessor for the project.
Could you please provide this letter to the panel?

Regards

Marjorie Gamble B Arch

Owner and Applicant for the application 
Mobile: 0413 301 334

Sent: 6/06/2022 10:08:34 AM
Subject: FW: DA 2021/2232 1851 Pittwater Road, Bayview
Attachments: Letter re covenant 5.6.2022.pdf; 




